

Reynolds School District \*7
Administration Building
1204 NE 201st Avenue
Fairview, OR 97024
503-661-7200 • FAX 503-667-6932

April 7, 2014

Dear Parents of Students with Disabilities:

Annually the Oregon Department of Education creates district report cards on special education programs. These report cards are based upon data gathered from the district over the course of the previous two years. They are then made available to the public in early April. Our district makes these report cards available to parents by posting them on our district website.

This letter provides you information on how to access the special education report card. Please see below on how to access the report card:

Go to the Reynolds School District website at <a href="http://www.reynolds.k12.or.us">http://www.reynolds.k12.or.us</a>
Hover over "About" in the green heading
Click on Departments
Scroll down to Student Services
Click on 2012-13 Special Education Report Cards

If you do not have access to a computer or portable web-based device, a printed copy will be made available upon request. For a printed copy, feel free to drop by your child's school and ask the office staff for a copy. They will be happy to provide one for you. Or, you may call 503-661-7200 x3214, or send your name and mailing address to our office at 1204 NE 201st Ave, Fairview, Oregon 97024, attention: Candee Layton. We will be happy to mail a copy of the report card to your home address. The state translates the report card into Spanish. Please let us know if you need a Spanish version of the report card.

If at any time you have questions about special education programs in the Reynolds School District or about your child's services, you may contact your child's special education provider at your child's school or our office at 503-661-7200.

Sincerely,

Brenda Martinek Director of Student Services

Your Public Schools...there's no better place to learn.